
Governor Murphy Awards $5 Million Dollars in Navigator Grants
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On October 27, 2023, Governor Murphy, in collaboration with the Department of Banking and Insurance, announced a grant
award of $5,000,000 to the New Jersey State Navigator Grant Program. Navigator grants support organizations that provide
training programs, and educational activities, and offer free, unbiased assistance to residents seeking to purchase insurance
through the healthcare marketplace. This grant will be provided to 26 community organizations across New Jersey which will
assist uninsured and underinsured residents in registering for healthcare coverage via the healthcare marketplace during open
enrollment which began on November 1, 2023.

Click Here to read the entire November 2023 Healthcare Law Update now!
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Attorney Advertising: This publication is designed to provide Brach Eichler LLC clients and contacts with information they can use
to more effectively manage their businesses. The contents of this publication are for informational purposes only. Neither this
publication nor the lawyers who authored it are rendering legal or other professional advice or opinions on specific facts or
matters. Brach Eichler LLC assumes no liability in connection with the use of this publication.

https://nj.gov/governor/news/news/562023/approved/20231027b.shtml
https://www.bracheichler.com/healthcare-law-update-november-2023/
mailto:jfanburg@bracheichler.com
mailto:ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
mailto:emarshall@bracheichler.com

